

TERM 4 : FRIDAY 26 OCTOBER 2018



UOW LEARNING LABS

Have you ever wondered what it would be like to be taught by University Professors whilst you were still at school?

Are you passionate about Science, Philosophy, Cinematic Soundtracks, Documentary Making or other niche areas?

UOW are offering Extension Learning Activities in a variety of academic fields for students who are excelling within the particular subject area. These workshops are offered during the January School holidays and will be both challenging and fun. They are open to students in Years 7 - 10.

There are some scholarships available through the university to cover the cost of the program.

For more information follow the link :-

https://www.uow.edu.au/in2uni-myway/learninglabs/index.html

To successfully apply, you need to have achieved a Distinction or High Distinction in an academic competition, a top band in NAPLAN, or have a teacher complete a nomination letter.

Mrs Millie Pettett

Director of Learning Innovation